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News and Comment


 Windows Vista will finally be released to the general public on January 30th. It's been a 
long process for Microsoft. It would great if this new release of Windows is an advance in stabil-
ity, ease of use, performance, etc. In a future newsletter we'll provide a review of what we learn 
about Vista.


 We hope to have DB/C DX 15 ready for early testing in the next month or two. If you are 
interested in helping with the testing process, send us an email at support@dbcsoftware.com.


 I will be attending EclipseCon, the annual Eclipse developers conference, from March 6-
8 in San Jose. Be sure to make contact with me if you will be attending also. You can find out 
about EclipseCon at www.eclipsecon.org.

don.wills@dbcsoftware.com

DB/C DX Class Schedule


 Class:
 
 DB/C DX Fundamentals

 Date:
 
 June, 2007

 Location:
 Woodridge, Illinois

For information, send email to admin@dbcsoftware.com.


